
 
   

CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION MEMO 

 

MEETING DATE: January 04, 2021 

 AGENDA ITEM: Joint Work Session with Planning Commission: Cherry Grove Major Subdivision 

FROM:  Kristi Jefferson, Planner 
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
Major Impact Review applications require conceptual review with the City Council and Planning 
Commission; a public hearing and recommendation by the Planning Commission; and final approval by the 
City Council. 
 
Scott Street LLC 
(represented by Bill Smith 
and Lee Hunnicutt) 
submitted a proposal for 
the Cherry Grove Major 
Subdivision at 825 Scott 
Street.  The proposal is to 
subdivide the 1.2 acre parcel 
into 7 individual lots that 
meet the dimensional 
standards of the R-4 zone 
district.    
 
The applicants are aware of 
the requirements for the 
street improvements, 
Inclusionary Housing, Open 
Space and Fair Contributions to Public School. 
 
The applicants have provided a conceptual subdivision plat for review.  Staff would appreciate the input of 
Council and the Planning Commission on the proposed Major Subdivision. This application is tentatively 
scheduled for a public hearing by the Planning Commission on January 25, 2021.  The public hearing is yet 
to be scheduled with City Council.   
 
Attachments 
Scott Street LLC Application 
Cherry Grove Major Subdivision preliminary subdivision plat 
Legal description 
 










